To All Residents,

The entire clubhouse and outdoor areas will be
closed as of midnight tonight, due to the

COVID - 19 Virus.

We will be monitoring the situation and making a
determination as to when the clubhouse will
reopen.

The entire community’s health is of the upmost
importance.

Thank You for your cooperation and understanding
in regards to this matter.

Ramapo Ridge Board of Trustees



